
Story Starter Picture Cubes are a great way to assist emerge
readers and young authors with oral and written storytelling
The six cubes consist of two character, two setting, and two
situation picture cubes designed to provide students with ba
elements from which to develop a story.

This set contains 6 cubes:

Suggested Use

Make sure students are familiar with the pictures on all of
cubes and understand what the pictures represent. Students
should roll all six cubes and review the rolled choices to d
which character, setting, and situation cube combination is
helpful in developing a story. Students should mix and matc
combinations to assist in brainstorming a plot. Help studen
record their choices for reference.

Encourage students to brainstorm from the picture cubes. Fo
example, while a green situation cube may show a picture of
"money," a student may brainstorm and decide that the story
be about a character finding money, needing money or startin
business. The picture cubes are meant to encourage creative
thinking and can be interpreted in many different ways. Hel
students to develop questioning skills in order to enhance
possible story details. For example, if the picture cubes p
the picture combination of "girl house ringing telephone,"
encourage students to ask questions like, "What might the gi
being doing at the house? Where could the house be located?
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2 Blue

Characters #1
grandparents

boy
girl
man

woman
firefighter

Characters #2
cat
dog
clown
baby
doctor
bug

2 Orange

Settings #1
farm
bus
city

house
train
beach

Settings #2
boat
zoo
car

rocket
school

mountains

2 Green

Situations #1
money
jewels
fire

happiness
ringing telephone

letter

Situations #2
police
sadness
gift
map
storm

playing a game




